NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL
REGARDING THE PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION MEETING
LOCATED AT DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS
511 MERCER STREET — DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2021, AT 6:30 P.M.

The City of Dripping Springs City Council may attend the Planning & Zoning Commission regular
meeting. The meeting will be held Tuesday, September 14, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. in the City Hall Council
Chambers located at 511 Mercer Street, Dripping Springs, Texas. A quorum of the City Council may be

present, and no action will be taken.

Certification

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the
City’s website on September 10, 2021, at 1:30 p.m.
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